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BREAKFAST MEETING

The meeting was called to order by President Scott Berry at the Fort Walton Yacht Club at 1200.
The invocation was given by Chaplain Tom Azar. Scott Berry then led the group in the Pledge
of Allegiance.

Scott Berry announced that the program for the April meeting would be on genealogy and that
our presenter will have sample forms to get one started on their personal history if they are
interested in doing so. Three new members were introduced: Matt Loar, Robert Berish, and
Rod Gerdes. Scott Berry then introduced our guest speaker for this month, Mr. Brian MacNeel,
a member of the Florida Crime Prevention Task Force, who gave a captivating presentation on
crime statistics in Florida, various threats to personal safety and then demonstrated ways in
which one can be protected from those threats. At the end of his presentation, Scott Berry
presented Mr. MacNeel with an NWFMOA challenge coin.

OTHER TOPICS

Following that, the Scholarship Fund raffle was conducted and the winner of $62 was Paul
Singleton. Sixty-one dollars was collected for the Scholarship Fund. There were 56 paid
attendees at the lunch. The meeting was adjourned at 1348.

There was no executive or board meeting following the membership meeting.

//signed//

FRED WESTFALL, Lt Col, USAF (Ret)
Secretary
NWFMOA Chapter FL 19
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